TOWN OF WILTON Josern O'BRIEN
Zoning Board Chairman
22 Traver Road
Gansevoort, New York 12831-9127 Lisa MULLER

Zoning Clerk
(518) 587-1939, Ext. 224
FAX (518) 587-2837 Mark MyKINS
www.townofwilton.com Zoning Officer

FROM: Joseph O’Brien, Chairman
SUBJECT: Meeting Canceled - January 25, 2018
DATE: January 9, 2018

MEMO: Wilton Zoning Board of Appeals

The regular meeting of the Wilton Zoning Board of Appeals scheduled for Thursday,
January 25, 2018, is canceled due to lack of new business. The next meeting will be
held on Thursday, February 22, 2018, at 7 p.m. at the Wilton Town Hall, 22 Traver
Road, Gansevoort, New York 12831.
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